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Seminar. Preliminary report.
The full title of the seminar was ”The Blip of the Blop Equals (?) the Blop of the Blip.” The single general topic was
the interchange of the order of mathematical operations. Many examples will be given and original student results will
be presented as well as a report on the positive experience of all participants. (Received September 21, 2009)



